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17th September, 2021 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

Another exciting week at Bosham Primary school has flown by. Our reception children have joined us full time and have 

settled in beautifully. I have been really impressed by their enthusiasm in the class room and beautiful manners in the hall 

at lunch time. Our Year 6 children headed off to Hindleap Warren and I cannot wait to welcome them back this afternoon 

and hear about all their adventures. It was a huge pleasure today to award the second of our special certificates. These 

are individual to each child and include suggestions made by the other children in the class. I hope you enjoy sharing them 

when your child receives one. 

I have met so many of you over the last two weeks and you have all been very welcoming. However, I am conscious that 

there are many of you who I have not yet met. I am keen to hear all your views and hope to arrange a face to face 

meeting after half-term. In the meantime, if you would like to share your views they can be posted by following this link: 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/767QK9Z 

Reminders from previous letters 

Drop off all children: 

The gates at Walton lane will open at 8:40am and close at 8:55 when registration will close. Any child arriving after 8:55 

will need to enter school via the office entrance and will be recorded as late.  

Pick up: 

Reception: 15.05pm 

Key Stage 1 (Years 1 and 2): 15:10pm 

Key Stage 2 (Years 3, 4, 5 and 6): 15:15pm 

We are keeping the staggered finish time to reduce the number of adults and children on the playground at any one time 

and to give you time to collect siblings. We will still maintain the one way system: Please enter the school via the Walton 

Lane gate and leave via the field gate. 

COVID 19 

In line with government regulations, please do not come onto school property if you have tested positive or have systems 

of Coronavirus. This includes testing positive but being asymptomatic.  

Vacancies 

We have two school vacancies at the moment. One for a bursar and one for a clerk to the governing body. Further details 

are on the school website if you are interested. 

We also have a vacancy for a parent governor again, all details are on the website. 

I wish you a restful weekend, 
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